% Re: River Management Advisory Committee [.)

Noah Rucker-Triplett to: Cynthia C Johnson 12/01/2010 08:51 AM

Hi CJ,

| have heard back from Bill Dietchman, Marilyn Tahl, Dave Martinez and Steve Liles.

They all would like to be considered for re-appointed.

Eric Carter is the State Parks Alternate and | would expect him to be interested as well but he has been on
vacation this month so | have not heard back from him yet.

Please let me know if you would like to post the Land Owner vacancy notice in the Coloma-Lotus valley or
if there is a particular time you would like to have interested people apply for that vacancy.

Thank you,

Noah Rucker-Triplett

River Recreation Supervisor
Environmental Management
(530) 621-6052

Cynthia C Johnson Noah, Itis time to reappoint some members of t... 11/18/2010 12:13:57 PM
From: Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC
To: Noah Rucker-Triplett/PV/EDC@TCP
Date: 11/18/2010 12:13 PM
Subject: River Management Advisory Committee
Noah,

It is time to reappoint some members of the River Management Advisory Committee. Currently | am
showing that Eric Carter, Bill Deitchman, Dave Martinez Marilyn Tahl, and Stephen Liles need to be either
reappointed, or someone new appointed. And, we also have one (1) vacancy for a landowner. Can you
let me know if this information is correct. | want to add these names to the Board of Supervisors January
appointment calendar, and | wanted to make sure we get them the right information to work from.

Thank you for your help.

Cindy Johnson

Senior Deputy Clerk,

Board of Supervisors
530-621-5393
cynthia.johnson@edcgov.us
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